REPORT OF 2020 ANTI RAGGING UNDERTAKING

In 2020, due to the Pandemic the online admission was introduced in the
college. The Anti Ragging committee in a meeting held virtually decided to
offer suggestions to the management to instruct Departments to circulate the
soft copy of the Anti Ragging Affidavits and collect them from the students.

However due to the Lockdown in place and strict restrictions this was
implemented only in April 2021 when a notice was circulated by the
management to the enrolled students who were now in 2™ Semester and the
same was collected by the Head of Departments.

NOTICE FOR 2020 ENROLLED STUDENTS

Further, due to the pandemic verbal reminders of the need to reconstitute the
Anti Ragging Cell as per the UGC guidelines was communicated to the
College Principal .






